
March 20, 2020 

 

Greetings from the campus of Holy Child Academy! We had a very successful week of virtual learning 

and I hope your children felt some sense of normalcy during this time. We are continuing to tweak the 

program to maximize learning. Even though we are not physically in the building we still strive to 

“Nurture the Spirit and Challenge the Mind.”  

 

I mentioned in my last letter that there was a good possibility that the campus would remain closed until 

April 20th. We have made the decision to officially close the campus until after Spring Break, April 

20th. 

 

We will continue with our distance learning program until Wednesday, April 8th. We will then enjoy the 

Easter season with family. It is my hope that we can return to campus after our scheduled Spring Break. 

We must remain optimistic during these times and remember that God is our guide through this all.  

 

In order to offer more assistance and resources during this time, we are building a page on our website 

dedicated to COVID-19 resources. On that page will be links to the most up-to-date information and 

resources of what to do with your children during this time. We know that there is a lot of information out 

there right now and it is hard to navigate everything that is coming our way. We hope this webpage will 

give you one place to visit to find all the information needed during this time. This page should be ready 

to go by the middle of next week. 

 

I wish you all a wonderful weekend. Get out and enjoy the sunshine with loved ones. I look forward to 

reconnecting with you during our virtual Monday Morning Assembly. I leave you all with a prayer for 

optimism during this time: 

 

 
 

With Grace and Blessings, 

Art 


